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 DCM’s report on Area 21 Assembly March 12th ,2017 

 

There were 7 of us from District 11 at the assembly that was held in District 14 in 

Bellville Il. 

Minutes from December 2016 were read and approved. Area Officers gave there reports. DCM’s 

gave their District reports and finally the GSR’s gave there’s.  

After a short break, Area held sharing session lead by Mike F. Past-Delegate on Brief 

introduction of the Purpose of Area Assembly’s in Relation to General Service Conference. 

Presentation of an Agenda Item followed by discussion of the process, and took comments 

and ?’s.  

Had Lunch then we held the Area Committee Meeting which was dominated mostly with 

the General Service Conference and the Pre-General Service Conference being held April 8th in 

O’ Fallon Il. Flyer available on our web site. Reports on future Assembly’s and on Conferences 

and Forums.  

Billy and I attended the DCM college while GSR’s attended GSR school for all the new 

GSR, and the old ones also. Again, the DCM college was mainly focused on how we can 

effectively transfer our groups conscience to our delegate who then takes it with them to the 

General Service Conference in NY.  

We then broke up into officers and committee chairs I attended the Archives committee 

where we discussed a range of topics such as what to keep, how and to keep it including digital 

files as well as physical materials.  

After the Committee chairs all gave a short report on their committee’s activities.  We 

then conducted old business. Dick S.  from Structure and Policy committee updated us on their 

progress of reviewing area handbook. New business Leo S. asked the districts for 100.00-150.00 

donations for Hospitality room. Then DCM from district 14 gave us their report on the assembly, 

and finally the Area treasurer gave the final report on assembly’s activities for the day. Closed 

with the responsibility statement. 

 

In love and service Steve S. 


